
DANCE CONNECTION POLICIES:

The Dance Connection has built its reputation on being a premium studio for Dance training in the Province 
of Saskatchewan.  We not only provide quality instruction to children of all ages but also create an 
environment where the students always feel welcome, safe and part of a team of dancers who share the same 
joy of dance as they do.  With this in mind, several policies are in place to ensure that this continues to be the 
case without exception.  

1.  All Parents must remember that we are the EXAMPLE for our children.  There will be NO discussions of 
other children's progress or your feelings there of.  There will be NO complaints in regard to class selection 
or placement of children at the Dance Connection in the waiting areas etc.  Please keep your conversations 
with each other in a light manner and remember GOSSIPING is not what we want to teach our children.  If any 
Parent has a concern in regard to "their own child" they will direct it to their teacher or the studio owner.

2.  If any students are having a conflict of any kind within their classroom please contact the teacher 
immediately and the problem will be dealt with.  Do not, as a Parent approach another student.  We always do 
our best to quickly remedy any problem so we can get back to doing what we do best….dancing and having 
fun!

3.  We have a Three Strikes and your Out! Policy:  This simply means that if a student has behaviour toward 
another student that is unacceptable (rude or impolite) and has been repeatedly dealt with, they will be 
warned 2 times and the 3rd time they will be asked to withdraw with the knowledge that the behaviour is 
obviously not going to 
change. 

4.  Extreme Bullying:  If we have a case of extreme bullying toward another student or cyber-bullying, the 
student is immediately suspended for one week. This is the warning - any 2nd offence here is immediate 
withdrawal from the studio.  *NOTE:  Any issues children are having at school should be dealt with at School 
and not at the studio.  This is exclusive to Dance related problems.  

5.  Vandalism:  If any student is discovered destroying Dance Connection property of any kind, they will be 
asked to leave the studio immediately.  

6.  If any parent or student is found slandering the Dance Connection by any means including Social Media 
they will be asked to withdraw from the studio.  We are so proud to have taught thousands of students 
throughout our 26 years in business and have had so many wonderful families grace our doors, we will NOT 
have our reputation diminished with the press of a few buttons on a keyboard. 

The consequences above may seem harsh but we cannot stress enough that the atmosphere we have created 
at the DANCE CONNECTION will remain a safe and wonderful place for all families to come.  As soon as all of 
the children place their feet on the steps of the Studio, they should be excited to enter!

 


